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THIS IS A PUBLIC NOTICE THAT THE reen et
EAST CONTRA COSTA IRRIGATION DISTRICT
BOARD OF DIRECTORS
WILL BE ON A DISTRICT FACILITIES TOUR
IMMEDIATELY FOLLOWING THE
BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING ON
NOVEMBER 9, 2022 TO REVIEW
CURRENT CAPITAL PROJECTS IN PROCESS.

THIS IS AN INFORMATIONAL TOUR OF
FACILITIES ONLY AND NO ACTIONS WILL
BETAKEN BY THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS.

NOTICE

On November 4, 2022, a true and correct copy of this NOTICE was posted in the District's Information Boxes located at the entrances
to the property, the Administration Office and the Board Meeting Room.
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